
September Newsletter 
Well school has begun and it is nice to be back! I am so 

excited to get all of my new awesome students. Welcome! 
There are a few procedural things I would like to get out of the 
way. 

First, we will have two spelling tests a week, on 
Wednesday and Friday. We will have a pretest that will not 
count for a grade unless all words are correct. If all words are 
correct then that grade will be used on the Friday test. 

In Math we will usually have an assignment every day. 
What is not finished in class is homework.  At the end of each 
Topic we will first have a practice test the day before then a 
test for a grade the next day.  

Reading will not have that many assignments except for 
the 75 minutes of reading at home each week. In writing 
sometimes we will have language or writing homework. 

Science and Social Studies will have homework from time 
to time. In March we have the Solar System Project, which will 
take some time at home. Let’s have a great year! 

 

Pat Jones 

 



 


